## **Memories**

27 years ago we were looking for property that was close to town yet felt like we were in the country. We had a two-year boy and wanted to raise our family somewhere that we wouldn't have to worry about traffic and I liked to hunt and fish so the property filled our needs perfectly. My father did construction so we hired him to build our home. Over the years we raised our two sons and have really enjoyed living in the country while being close to town. We can have our boat at the boat ramp and in the water in less than ten minutes. Part of the property is fenced so I have had horses and cows on it at different times over the years as well as cutting roads around the property to help me get around for hunting and planting food plots. After a few years, we had the shop built and it has been handy for working on cars, boats and storage for the toys. It is exciting and sad all at the same time when thinking about starting over at a new location but our needs have changed and it is time to let someone else enjoy this beautiful place. We hope the next owners get as much pleasure from living here as we have.

Tony and Cherie Doerr